
No.

Date :     

Optical Modules Div. 

Rohm Co., Ltd.

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is stopping the shipment of the following product.

Application

Product Name : 

Photointerrupters

Reason of stopping shipment 

Due to this product being custom for HP and there is no availability through distribution

Date

Remark

 

We highly appreciate your understanding and will be happy to meet the Request from Customer

If you have any questions on this PTN, please contact your local Rohm Sales Representatives.

-

CUST
10-Nov-15

Suspension of shipment Notice

Discontinue

RPI-577N, RPI-577NF, RPI-578NF

11/9/2015


